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This bill is a desperate reach to disarm legal gun owners and restrict the rights of law 

abiding citizens. No legitimate criminal is going to attempt to manufacture their own 

weapons when stolen and trafficked weapons are as readily available as they are. 

Not only is it more expensive for a criminal to manufacture their weapons, it requires 

a certain amount of meticulosity, dedication, and effort that someone looking to 

commit atrocities is likely not willing to exhibit. This bill is nothing more than an 

unreasonable restriction on an otherwise safe and completely legal hobby. 


